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Hooray! Jet class have completed all their SATs tests this week; the children have all 

been amazing. They have definitely been using their Diamond and ELLI powers 

during the tests. Well done Jet class, we are very proud of you all.  

What have we been learning? 

 We have been busy continuing our writing based on the story of ‘Trust me, Jack’s Beanstalk 

stinks’! The children wrote detailed book reviews, sharing their views on the plot and 

characters and explaining how the book made them feel. They have also been writing diary 

enteries as the Giant, explaining the sequence of events involving Jack. We can’t wait to 

share them with you. 

In science we have been investigating, growing and observing plants in our local 

environment and recording our findings. In maths we have been developing our data 

handling skills through constructing and interpreting bar charts, tally charts and pictograms. 

          

 

                          

                                   

Next Week 

 
Jet class will be looking at the work of Vincent Van 

Gogh, focusing on his paintings of sunflowers. We will be 

creating our own interpretations of his sunflower 

painting, exploring colour, shape and tones. 

 

In English the children will be writing a persuasive letter 

from either Jack or the Giant to convince a judge about 

who was in the wrong in the story. 

 

The children will also be studying the work of the artist 

Georgia O’Keefe and creating their own flower sketches. 

 
 

Other news 
 

A quick reminder to check if your child still has learning 

to complete on Bug Club and mathletics. We will not be 

issuing any more books or learning this week so 

children have the chance to complete all assigned 

learning. 

 

Skipping event on Friday 19th May. If you want to 

purchase a skipping rope you can on the day. 

Children’s ropes are £4 each. 
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